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 Comment/Appeal Procedure: 
 
This Determination of Non-significance (DNS) is issued under the Washington Administrative 
Code (WAC) 197-11-340. The Utilities Technical Review Committee has determined after review 
of the proposed legislation, an environmental checklist and associated documents, that existing 
State of Washington and King County regulations and codes are sufficient to address potential 
impacts associated with the proposed legislation. Therefore, an Environmental Impact Statement 
(EIS) is not required. The issuance of this DNS does NOT constitute approval or adoption of the 
subject legislation. 
 
You may comment on this DNS by submitting comments to address or email below. Comments 
must be received no later than 4:00 pm on December 21, 2020. The King County Council will not 
act until after the comment period. 

  
      King County Department of Local Services 
  35030 SE Douglas Street Suite 210  
  Snoqualmie, WA 98065-9266 
  ATTN:  Jae Hill  206-263-5690 
  E-mail:  jhill@kingcounty.gov 

 
The DNS is for a non-project action. There is no administrative appeal to the King County Hearing 
Examiner.   
 
Public Hearing: The UTRC will conduct a hearing on the proposed water system plan on 
December 16, 2020 at 2:30 via the Zoom app.  A final public hearing will be scheduled before the 
Metropolitan King County Council in February 2021. Information on the public hearing will be 
available at https://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx 
 
If you have any questions regarding this threshold determination or the proposed legislation, 
please contact the Project Contact or SEPA Official at the phone number or e-mail listed above.  
Note:  To request this information in alternative formats for people with disabilities please call 206-
296-6600 or TTY Relay:  711. 
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 Proponent: Sallal Water Association 
  
 Contacts:      Warren Perkins, engineer for Sallal Water Association 
    c/o Gray & Osborne, Inc, 
    1130 Rainier Ave S, Suite 300, Seattle WA 98144 
    206-284-0860 
    wperkins@g-o.com         

     
 SEPA Responsible Official:  Jae Hill, Utilities Technical Review Committee            
 Phone:  206-263-5690 
       E-mail:  jhill@kingcounty.gov 
     
 Project Location:  The eastern portion of the City of North Bend and adjacent areas in 

unincorporated King County.   
 
 Project Description:  Comprehensive water system planning document including 

proposed system improvements and related capital improvement budget. This plan 
is for the water purveyor providing service in the eastern portion of the City of North 
Bend and adjacent areas in unincorporated King County. This is a non-project 
action. 

  
 SEPA Threshold Determination:  Determination of Non-Significance issued effective     
       for November 30, 2020.              
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